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Dear Commissioner Moore, 

cc: Rules Committee + Victor Young 

THANK YOU for offering to serve 4 more years as a Commissioner. You are the only one
on the Commission who votes against the destruction of affordable housing and stands
with neighborhoods, tenants and POC on a regular basis (besides Commissioner Imperial).

While other Commissioners are either shamelessly supporting unscrupulous developers and
un-housing the working class, appear comatose during hearings, or are just pretending to care
for show, you are the voice of reason during the agonizing merry-go-round hearings. 

Thank you for being you, for not being a sellout, and for offering to serve our beautiful
San Francisco for 4 more years. 

Gratefully,

Sasha Gala 
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